Endangered Plant Advisory Council
Report

Tina V. Tuttle

Winter Park, 12 September 2018
The Endangered Plant Advisory Council will hold its annual meeting on 25-26 October 2018 in Gainesville at the Department of Agriculture offices.  It is hoped that Jane Villa-Lobos will attend with as well. It is anticipated that grant submissions for 2019 will be received and reviewed in the near future. 

This summer, this chairman worked with Florida Wildflower Foundation leaders to obtain funding for EPAC bookmark production. These bookmarks are to be distributed to garden club members and youth, master gardeners, native plant enthusiasts, among others. A budget and photos of the rarest plants were prepared for consideration. What a pleasant surprise when FWF offered to not only design the bookmarks but also fully pay for them! After some work with finding photos not needing copyright permission and getting the verbiage just right, the FWF is having 1000 bookmarks prepared for EPAC use.

Individuals or clubs wishing to get involved in the research, conservation or preservation of native plants listed on the Index, can contact this chairman for more information.

Respectfully submitted,

_____________________________

Tina V. Tuttle

FFGC Endangered Species Chairman
Summary: EPAC will hold its next meeting on 25-26 October.  EPAC has formed an alliance with Florida Wildflower Foundation for production and funding of educational materials.
